
             CRUDEN BAY FOLK CLUB MEETING MINUTES 

 

Location : Kilmarnock Arms Hotel    Date & Time : Monday 5th October 2012   8:00 p.m. 

Attendees: Angelika Eberhard, Tansy Grahame, Hilda Cooper-Thomson, Kenny McKenzie 

                  Dave Cherry, Brian McAulay, Scott Thomson 

Apologies for absence: Gordon McKay, Ewan McKay, Angus McCurrach 

 

The meeting was chaired by Scott who welcomed all to the initial founding of the Cruden Bay 

Folk Club. 

All present along with Gordon, Ewan and Angus were accepted as Committee Members of the 

Club  

The Election of Office Bearers 

1) Chairman:   It was proposed ( Scott ) to have Angelika and Hilda as Joint Chairwomen 

this was seconded  ( Dave ) and accepted by all. 

2) Secretary:  It was proposed ( Brian ) to have Scott as Secretary this was seconded  

( Tansy) and accepted by all. 

3) Treasurer:  It was proposed ( Hilda ) to have Tansy as Treasurer this was seconded  

( Brian) and accepted by all. 

4)  Public Relations : It was proposed ( Dave ) to have Ewan in charge of Public Relations  

this was seconded ( Angelika) and accepted by all. 

 

 A formal Constitution for the Club was presented and perused and agreed by all that a few 

amendments were in order to put forward the aims of the club in regard to an open minded 

approach to the types of music  and a welcoming approach to all skill levels of performers 

Angelika and Hilda were requested to amend the Constitution as required. 

It was agreed that the Secretary set up a Contact list for the Club  

The Club Logo ( top of page ) was accepted and the pin badges given to all members 

The badge will also be the Star Prize in the monthly raffle 



A poster had been produced to advertise the Club and this will be distributed throughout 

the area. 

The meeting was officially closed with all looking forward to the first monthly meeting of 

the Club and meetings to follow 

 

STOP PRESS  Latest News : Ewan has set up a Web Page and Facebook page for the Club and 

the word is spreading let’s all hope for a good turn out on the night 

      Scott Thomson  ( Secretary ) 

 

  

 

 


